
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 19th May 

Dear parents and carers, 
It has been so wonderful to see how our Year 6 pupils have risen to the challenge of KS2 SATS this week. I would 
like to thank Mr Emmens, Miss MacTavish and the team for preparing them so well. We would also like to thank 
you for supporting them at home with revision. Year 6 can now enjoy their last few weeks at primary school. 
We are also really proud of the children who represented Salhouse at the VE Day celebrations last week. Mr 
Leaver did a wonderful job teaching the children war time songs. 
As the weather is really changeable at the moment please send pupils in with suitable clothing. If this week is 
anything to go by, It’s sunhats one day and jumpers and coats the next! Let’s hope it warms up for half term week! 
It’s that time of year where we start to think about transition for our new Reception children. We have 22 children 
who will be joining Salhouse in September. Mrs Morgan and Mrs Donnachie are busy preparing for their transition. 
Our aim is always to give children the best start possible. 
The summer term is always really busy in schools and I wish you all an enjoyable but restful half term week when 
it comes. 
 
 
 

Mrs Sonnex, Executive Headteacher 
 

Coming up later this term 
 
 

Monday 19th May – Reception hearing and vision checks 
 

Wednesday 21st May – Fledglings photographs 
 
Wednesday 21st May – Cluster Cricket 
 
Wednesday 21st May – Year 6 trip 
 

Friday 23rd May – FOSS non-school uniform day 
 

Friday 23rd May – End of summer half term 1 
 

Monday 2nd June – Start of Summer term 2 
 

Well done Year 6 
 
We are so proud of our year 6 pupils who have 
shown such perseverance this week while 
completing their SATs tests.  We hope you enjoy your 
treat next week. 
 

 

80th VE day celebrations 
 
Last week Mr Leaver took Grebes class to join the community at the village hall celebrating the 80th anniversary of VE Day at 
the Salhouse Mardle.  They sang a selection of war time songs that they had been learning and practicing over the last few 
weeks. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 1th May  

 

Norse monthly receipe card 
 

Each month Norse will be sharing one of their school meal receipes for you 
to make and enjoy at home.  This month it’s Sweet and Sour Chicken.  If you 
like the look of it you’ll find it being served on a Tuesday during week 1. 

 
 
 
 

Salhouse Primary School: Soaring on wings 
 

‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Salhouse Rovers Football Club are 
looking for an U7 (School Year 2) 
team to enter the league within 
NCYFL and an U6 (School year 1) 
Training team for 2025/2026 
season.  Searching for boys and girls 
to come and enjoy playing football 
gaining valuable Team skills in a fun, 
safe environment. 
 
We're also looking for an parents/ 
guardians to assist in the medium to 
longer term with the coaching of 
this which will, of course be  
support as it can be a daunting and 
scary thing to start with!!  So, if 
you’re currently year 1 or reception 
and or keen to get involved please 
contact myself Adrian Willis (club 
welfare officer) 07720670655 or 
Marcus Cozens (Club Chairman) 
07979752353. Were looking 
forward to hearing from you!  
 


